

# February Bulletin



# PARKING OUTSIDE SCHOOL

Have a think about how you get to and from school?

Some children walk, scoot, cycle, take buses, trains or taxis and some arrive by car. Nearly all schools have a problem with parking outside their school. There are too many cars.

We need your help!



## If you arrive by car please let the driver know the rules. We all need to stay safe and share only what is necessary on



- Never park or drop someone off on the yellow zig-zag lines. You can get a fine from the police for both.
- Never park on double yellow lines unless you are a blue badge holder.
- Never block neighbours driveways.

Remember if you can, try to walk, scoot or cycle into school. Thank you.

### SAFER INTERNET DAY

Safer Internet Day is on Tuesday 6th February 2024 and this year's message is

# 'Together for a better internet'

Think before you post!

T is for Think

H is it Helpful

I is it Inspiring

N is it Necessary

K is it Kind



We all need to stay safe and share only what is necessary on line so that people don't see things that you wouldn't want them to see.

Such as: Your name and address

Your passwords

**Photographs** 

And even the name of our school.



